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Vision Care Joins Annual COECSA Conference

Vision Care doctor, Dr. Lisa Park met with cataract surgeons from East Africa to teach a wet-lab course
on the miLoop cataract surgery technique, at the United Nations Conference Center in Addis Ababa,
Ethiopia, which was a part of the annual COESCA conference. Special thanks to the ASCRS
Foundation, and other collaborators IanTech, EyeCorps and the Global Health Investment Fund, and
also to the highly organized and motivated Vision Care team in Ethiopia for making this happen.
 
Vision Care will continue to work with other partners to bring innovative approaches to cataract surgery
in the developing world in order to combat world blindness.  

285th Eye Camp in Peru

http://visioncareusa.org


From August 12-17, our Vision Care West branch led the 285th Peru Eye Camp in Lima, where the
medical team examined 700+ patients, distributed prescription glasses and performed 62 sight-
restoring surgeries.
 
Special thanks to Dr. Dae-Hwi Ahn (NY), Dr. Donghae Kim (Korea), Dr. Sung Jin Cho (LA), Dr. Susan
Kim, O.D. (LA) and surgical nurse Jiae Yoon (Korea) for leading the surgeries and examinations, and
the rest of the medical team for their hard work and dedication to ensuring a successful Eye Camp. 

Please see below our 2018 Eye Camp schedule! 

Your $150 donation can give a person the Gift of Sight.

Donate Today!
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